ASCD/MSTA Meeting Nov 8, 2010

Mr. David Smith, guest speaker

36 years of teaching

Professor for MoBap

Taught middle school through hs and college, part time for 12 years, 2nd year as full time 

Started at Silex

Things he wishes he would have known as a 1st year teacher:

1) Be YOURSELF

2) Care about your students, get to know them, talk to them. Smile at them. Visit with them at lunch rather than sitting with the teachers. Not trying to become a favorite or anything like that…it just helps with your visibility  in the school.

3) Respect your students as people. If you respect them, they will respect you more in return.

4) Give compliments freely

5) Know your subject(s)…backwards  and forwards. Keep your notes, keep your lessons. Include notes/reflections  about your lesson plans on things to improve on next time.

6) Be overly prepared
7) Vary your presentations…be creative
8) Get ideas from other teachers, principals, students and feel free to share your ideas with others. Maybe bring music into the classrooms.
9) Enjoy…have fun. If you don’t enjoy it, do something else. Students learn better in an environment where they know it is ok to laugh and smile. But, don’t laugh at your students and don’t use sarcasm towards students.
Keep in touch with your students after they leave your class if possible. Keep in touch with parents during the school year.

Next meeting Dec 13
